
N P H S  F R I D A Y
M E S S A G E

T H E  O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  F A M I L I E S

Dear New Paltz High School Families,

Happy Women's History Month. I am honored to be in the midst of
wonderful women who are part of our school community. Women
faculty, staff and students alike have been impactful through their
strength, their power and their contributions. We are the benefactors of
such brilliancy which is woven throughout the fabric of our school
community. Thank you for sharing a piece of you with us each day. Let
us remember to show our gratitude to all of the women that influence
our being and contribute to our success.

With appreciation,

Samuelle

March 11, 2022

A Message from Principal Simms 
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   Around NPHS
 

March 14   High School Scholarship Concert at 7pm

March 14   JV/V Spring sports 

March 16   PT Conferences  at 6pm-8pm

Important Dates

Film & Video




Film and Video production students happily working together,
creating laser effect filled shorts to be aired on the morning show
soon. - Mr. Woods



PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCESPARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES









NPHS Band Students are gearing
up and practicing for Sunday,
March 13th's St. Patrick's Day
Parade in Kingston! The Band will
be representing NPHS in this well-
attended event that usually draws
crowds of thousands. Come join us
on Broadway! The Parade steps
off at 1:00 pm, immediately
following the Shamrock Run.
- Mr. Newsome.

We are looking forward to hosting our Parent Teacher Conferences which will
take place, Wednesday, March 16 from 6:00-8:00 pm.

Please note that you must include an email address when booking your
appointment. You will be asked to choose between in person, virtual or phone
conferences when you are scheduling your appointment. You will receive a
confirmation email containing your appointment schedule immediately after
booking.

The links to join your virtual conferences will be included in your confirmation
email. If you choose a phone conference the teacher will call you at the phone
number you provide at your scheduled time. The booking website will close on
March 16th at noon.



TEEN MENTAL HEALTH FIRST AIDTEEN MENTAL HEALTH FIRST AID







Thank you to the Maya Gold Foundation who administers  training to our students in
teen Mental Health First Aid. Here are a few of our NPHS recipents. -Ms. MacKinnon




Congratulations to Lora Johnson for advancing to

finalist standing in the National Merit Scholarship

Program of 2022. We are very proud of you.



CHORUSCHORUS







On March 4th and 5th, the All-County Chorus Festival was held for the first time
in two years. New Paltz High School was proud to have fourteen Choir students

represent our school at this event! The students selected to participate were:
Anna Adams, Lindsey Clinton, Julia Crofton, Charlie DePoala, Maggie DiDonna,

Peter Dillehay, Ana Kirsch, Tessa LaPolt, Finn Lochard, Jamie Newell, Quinn
Oremus, Eamonn Rynne, Christine Vigliotti, and Wren Werner.

The students prepared and performed three pieces with guest conductors. The
weekend was full of beautiful music, but most importantly--joy, fun, and

friendship!- Ms. Foti







More information to come!



CARING, CONNECTING,CARING, CONNECTING,    AND MAKING A DIFFERENCEAND MAKING A DIFFERENCE



PIGLETS

The PIGLETS class took a tour of our State Capital in
Albany and sat in on a debate about "Ghost Guns" on
the Assembly Floor. They also toured the Food Bank of

the Hudson Valley as part of their investigation on
food insecurity.- Mr. Dolan


